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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of the reviewers: 

 

1 Format has been updated. 
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1 (Reviewed by 02529807): Grammar and syntax have been reviewed. In addition, we have 

clearly distinguished Crohn’s disease from ulcerative colitis. 

2 (Reviewed by 02445426): Thank you very much for approving our manuscript for 

publication. 
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1) Table 2 (Diagnostic accuracy of the combined novel antibodies with conventional 

serological markers in children with IBD) has been added to our manusript. 

2) At the beginning of a sentence, pANCA has been corrected. 
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